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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This request and justification of dismissal is regarding recent submissions that have been 
made on behalf of Buffalo Technologies.  After said company reviewed their TCB grants they 
realized an error had been made concerning the FCC Identifiers used.  In an effort to rectify this 
situation we ask that these submissions be dismissed so that we will be able to resubmit all 
materials with the corrected ID’s as per Buffalo’s instructions.  No products have gone to market, 
and there have been no revisions or modification to their products, this is a clerical error only. 
The submissions that we request be dismissed are: 
 

• FCC ID: FDI-09101479-0, TC697278 
• FCC ID: FDI-09101479-0, TC925203  
• FCC ID: FDI-09101479-1, TC135145 
• FCC ID: FDI-09101479-1, TC688715 

 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you require any additional information. Thank you again 
for your time and consideration. 
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